
 

 

Extra! Extra! Read all about it! 
 

TXANFP executive board would like to announce our fall meeting n in the beautiful city of 

Corpus Christi, TX. At the Embassy Suites, 4337 S Padre Island Dr.78411 on October 26th-28th, 

2022. Please make plans to join us! 

We are currently finalizing our agenda and hours to provide the best educational experience for 

all members. Please stay tuned for all updates. 

If you have any questions or suggestions, please contact Kim_Kyle@csnhc.com, 

Ken.Owens@uhsinc.com, Donna_Ynostrosa@csnhc.com. or Debbie at 

Deborah.mcdonald@hhs.texas.gov, 940-689-5607. We look forward to seeing you there and 

bring a friend. 

Thank you,  

Debbie McDonald, CDM, CFPP 
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